From:
 Clerks

 Cc:
 Clerks

**Subject:** Battery Storage Facility Conc 3 Beaverton

**Date:** November 26, 2023 5:28:12 PM

I would like it known "I do not support the current proposal "

As a tax payer and very close neighbor of the proposed site I am concerned about leakage and fires from the storage facility.... Ground and water contamination are major concerns with a swamp, river and Lake Simcoe very close by

What about training and manning of our local fire department? .... This community still continues to be the Durham region DUMPING ground

Please make my opinion known

Thank You Larry Garnett President Garnett HVAC Solutions Inc Beaverton Golf Course Sent from my iPhone